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Veronica V. Homan

From: PWWarehouse
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 2:01 PM
To: Public Works Fiscal; PWWarehouse
Subject: RE: COR - VENDOR 1006085 - SUNBELT RENTALS - PO#2025-569 

Categories: PENDING VH

Apologies! 2025-569 is the PO. 
 
From: Public Works Fiscal <pwfiscal@alachuacounty.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 5:52 PM 
To: PWWarehouse <PWWarehouse@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Public Works Fiscal <pwfiscal@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: RE: COR - VENDOR 1006085 - SUNBELT RENTALS - PO#2025-8451 - Waiting for PO # confirmation 5/15/25 
**VH** 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please confirm which PO you are wanting to change. We do not currently have 2025-8451. I checked 845 and 451 
but Sunbelt does not have those either. Please advise.  
 
Thank you! 
 

 

Veronica V. Homan  
Fiscal Assistant 
Public Works\Hague Administration 
5620 NW 120th Lane • Gainesville • FL • 32653 
352-548-1236 (office) 

           
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail  
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

 
 
 
Public Works Fiscal 

Public Works Fiscal 
Public Works 
5620 NW 120th Lane • Gainesville • FL • 32615 
352-374-5245 (office) 

  

                     
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail 
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 
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From: PWWarehouse <PWWarehouse@alachuacounty.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 9:52 AM 
To: Public Works Fiscal <pwfiscal@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: COR - VENDOR 1006085 - SUNBELT RENTALS - PO#2025-8451 - **VH** 
 
Good morning, Fiscal!  
 
Requesting a COR increase to SUNBELT RENTALS  (1006085) PO# 2025-8451, based on usage from 10/1/24-
5/13/25, we are requesting an increase of $40,000. 
 
Please let me know if more is needed.  
 
 
PWWarehouse 

• • •  

  

                     
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail 
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

 


